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 Friday 21st March 2025 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Year 10 ‘Strive to be your Best’ Evening - Wednesday 2nd April 2025 at 17:30 

 

The evening of Wednesday 2nd April 2025 has been set aside for a Year 10 information evening. This is 

an evening for sharing ideas on how you can help your child succeed in this crucial stage of their 

education and should prove to be an extremely useful session. We will provide you and your child with 

revision materials to help them succeed in their upcoming mock exams and share ideas of making good 

use of the revision booklets provided to them. It is therefore important for you to attend. The meeting 

is aimed at parents and carers. Students are welcome to attend as well, and if they do so they should be 

in full and correct school uniform. 

 

We will also use the evening to share information about upcoming events, including key dates. We will 

share ideas and strategies that you as parents can use to help your child to prepare for their mock 

examinations and build towards their final examinations later in the year. We will be offering advice on 

study skills and revision techniques as well as managing pressure and staying healthy. We will take the 

opportunity to share with you information about our consultation on changes to the mobile phones 

policy within school. 

 

A crucial ingredient in every successful child is the interest shown by their parents / carers. We do hope 

that you will be able to come along on Wednesday 2nd April 2025. Parking on site will be available. 

 

We respectfully ask that you arrive on time so we can start promptly. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Johanne Logan       Hareeta Grover 

Deputy Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher and Head of Year 10 
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